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Sensing and Control 
1985 Douglas Drive North 
Golden Valley, MN  55422 
1-815-235-5500 

 
November 24, 2014 
 
< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name>, 
 
Subject: Announcing Obsolescence of Certain Fiber Optic Components 
 
Effective immediately, Honeywell Sensing and Control (S&C) is announcing the obsolescence of certain 
fiber optic components. The supplier of the LED used in the below products has recently announced the 
phase out of their product, without the possibility to place a last time buy order.  
 
Affected Listings  

Part numbers Possible replacement Main difference 

GFE1011-5083 none   

GFE1011-5090 none    

HFE1011-001-AAA none    

HFE1011-001-ABA none    

HFE1011-012-AAA none    

HFE1011-5080 none    

HFE1011-590 none    

HFE1011-B none    

HFE1011-E none    

HFX6015-200 HFX7000-200 Housing dimensions * 

HFX6015-200K HFX7000-200 Housing dimensions * 

HFX6015-210 HFX7000-200 Housing dimensions * 

 
*The HFX7000 housing has threaded M2 holes, about 8mm deep. The HFX6015 didn’t have 
threads, needed self-tapping screws. 

 
Contact Information  
For additional information, please contact: 

 Product Specialist, Optical and Magnetic Sensor Lines: Nicolas Roche, 
Nicolas.Roche@honeywell.com, (33) (0) 476 417 212 
 

 
Best regards, 
 

Nicolas Roche 
Nicolas Roche 
Product Specialis
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